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Dear whom it may concern,

I strongly oppose the Territory Coordinator Bill 2025. I believe this Bill threatens the
Northern Territory's democracy, environment, and people. My concerns are:

The Bill gives too much power to the Chief Minister and Territory Coordinator,
undermining democratic institutions.

The Bill could harm our water, health, and environment by removing oversight of projects
like fracking and big agribusiness.

The Bill prioritises economic growth over health, safety, and environmental concerns.

Thank you for considering my submission. Sincerely,
Samuel Gibson



